500 Watts B Regional Channel ) “Top of the Dial”

m~ KCFEE 1600

PHONE 5-3430 CUERO, TEXAS

A. M. RESPONDEK

17 November.-1955

GENERAL MANAGER A K -

S. R, Morss
Rt. #3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Stan:

s Was looking for a report from you on o of the
ddthk and was most happy to find it in this AM'$ mai
v 4 Please consider this letter, short as it ma may be,
() verification of our signal between 2:00 AM and 2:31 AM, Central

Standard Time, on 14 November 1955, as we conducted a DX-Test
for the NRC,

Your report is very complete, and details check 100%
with the log. Many thanks, Stan -- and please forgive ths
short letter. Wetve been flooded with reports, and I'm
trying to get them all answered before the week is out,

Everyone reports much static, except the California
boys... and several report deep fading, but this is more-or-
less restricted to the North-East. We're most happy with the
results... and sorry that weather wasn't a bit better!

Don't forget - I'll be at KIOX after 3 December, so

if down Bay City way after that date, stop by for a cup of
coffee!

rdially,

o L, Rheas;
Program Director

“VOICE OF THE GUADALUPE VALLEY"



